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October 30, 2024  

 

 

 

Peace Corps Alumni Foundation for Philippine Development (PCAFPD)  

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

  

This letter is to formally recommend MINT CHRISTOPHER D. CUAREZ, a second year Diploma in 

Mechanical Engineering Technology of the Philippines (PUP) for his scholarship application to the Peace 

Corps Alumni Foundation for Philippine Development (PCAFD). 

 

It is likewise with great confidence to say that beyond Mr. Cuarez academic abilities, he also seems to be a 

person of integrity and character. And I am told that he has gained the respect of both his classmates and 

professors alike, and his ability to foster strong relationships is a testament to his interpersonal skills.  

 

I am confident that Mr. Cuarez will bring the same level of enthusiasm, commitment, and excellence to the 

PCAFD.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

RAYMOND L. ALFONSO, MBA 

Associate Professor V 

Chairperson, Electrical and Mechanical Engineering Technology Polytechnic University of the Philippines, 

Institute of Technology, Pureza, Santa Mesa, Maynila 
 

 


